

Dear South Seneca Family,

We're excited to be continuing our strategic planning process. Thank you for your participation in the initial community thought exchange. The response was excellent and your feedback was very helpful as we began the process of establishing our mission, vision and core values.

Our next step is to work with a large group of community, staff, Board of Education and Leadership Team members to develop ideas for how to meet the district's objectives in each of the areas that we have prioritized.

Please join us for a community stakeholders' meeting on Tuesday, August 9 at the Middle-High School Gym Lobby in Ovid from 4-8pm to participate!